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President Carmen Eichmann opened the December 4, 2014 meeting with a prayer.  Introductions of those present followed.
Director’s Report:  Mr. Holland
The Christmas concert will be Sunday, December 14 at 5:30 pm in the auditorium.  Mr. Holland and Mr. Hoover switched bands today during rehearsal and each of them was very impressed with the other’s band.  Outstanding progress has been made in the Concert Band where many of the students have switched to an instrument different than the one he or she plays during the marching season in order to better balance the sound of the band.  Students will be expected to arrive at school by 4:30 pm on the night of the concert.
Treasurer Report: Veronica Degen 
Band statements were emailed to all families on November 12, 2014. Any questions regarding band accounts should be directed to Veronica at dchsbandtreasurer@gmail.com.
Secretary Report-Stephanie Drey
No Report. 
Color Guard – Joan Bindel
The Winter Guard is up to 7 members having recently added a new member.  The Guard will not be participating in the state competition this year due to the fact that one of the members has a conflict.  The Guard is practicing weekly at Walnut Creek Church in Windsor Heights.  They are looking at doing some halftime performances at the upcoming Dowling basketball games to help with recruiting.  They want to get the word out that male students are eligible to be color guard members. They will lose 1 senior next year.  The Guard really needs the support of the band in recruiting new members.
Spring Trip – Kayla Jensen
The $400 November installment payment is due by December 1, 2014.  The final payment of $458 will be due in January 16.  The school business office will be making payments to vendors in January so it is important that the payments are received by the January 16 deadline.  Students will be allowed to sign up with respect to hotel room assignments for the trip the first week in January.  Kayla will be sending an email regarding identification requirements for trip participants in the near future.  Government issued IDs will be required for travelers over 16 years of age.
There will be a mandatory meeting for all travelers on March 5th at 7pm in the auditorium. The details of the trip will be discussed and the full itinerary will be available at that time.  
Drake Concessions-Veronica Degen 
Sign ups to work at the Drake Concessions are going well and the slots are filling very quickly.  
Photography – Fritz Nordengren
Fritz has redesigned the Dowling Band website.  The web address has not changed.  Fritz provided a demonstration of the new website and its features which include many photographs of the band which are updated frequently by Fritz and links to videos of the band which Fritz has created.  The website is very user friendly.
Respectfully Submitted,
Stephanie Drey

.
Upcoming dates:
December 5th and 6th: Drake Honor Band performance
December 14th:  @5:30 pm: Holiday Band Concert in Auditorium (all families & friends invited)
January  10th:  SCIBA Honor Band Performance in Ankeny
January 12th:  All City Band Festival at Wells Fargo Events Center

January 16th and 17th:  Jazz in the Bluffs, Council Bluffs, Iowa (Stage Band and Jazz Ensemble)

January 29th:  Simpson Jazz in Indianola (Stage Band and Jazz Ensemble)






February Events
February 6th and 7th: ISU Honor Band performance at CYC Auditorium in Ames, IA

February 21st: Perry Band Olympics, Perry High School (open to students interested in participarting in this competition)
NEXT BOOSTER MEETING:- Thursday, January 8, 2015
Respectfully Submitted,

Stephanie Drey

December 4, 2014 – Meeting Minutes 

